
Park Board Meetings 

Per Sandie Wood 
 

Re:  Park Board Minutes 

 

• January and February 2008 minutes have not been approved yet. 

 

• The board did not meet in March or April. 

 

• There wasn’t a quorum (with old board members) at the May meeting to approve the 

January and February minutes. 

 

• The June and July meetings were cancelled. 

 

• The meeting in August was held on August 27 as a joint meeting with the environmental 

board. 

 

• The September 2 meeting was a park tour and BBQ.  No minutes taken. 


